
 

 

                             

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  Uganda Girls Project    
     St. Mary by the Sea Parish, Rockaway Beach, Oregon   

From the PrinciPal’s oFFice. . . .  
To our dear  friends. . . . . .   
   Before sharing our news, I would like to give a big thank you on be-

half of our St. Aloysius students and the Haiti Women’s project.  I have 

seen your announcements about this special yard sale you will be hav-

ing, and we say, “Weebale!” on behalf of all women who need help to 

better the lives of their families and their com-

munities.  I hope it is a big success! 

     With the coming of September our students 

started returning to us, along with a torrent of 

rain which delayed some students arriving on 

time.  We are all back now and classes are off to 

a good start for the last term of this year.   Year 

end tests will be beginning for some students in 

October.  It seems like they go on forever for 

some of the grades who must do well to pass along to the next grade 

level. 
     We have recently had two women visitors from Calgary, Cana-

da.   They were representing their Rotary Club and they brought gifts 

to our students.  The reusable sanitary pads were received with great 

joy as this issue is something that women here deal with in a special 

way.  So we were happy for their visit and appreciated their Rotary 

gifts.  

     Our scholarship girls are all writing you thank you letters.  I photo-

graph the letters with their pictures and  send a few at time to you.  I 

have just sent the first four, and I hope you enjoy them.  It will take 

quite some time to get them all sent.  

     For me, school life is very busy these days. I must spend two hours 

each school day morning doing a practicum class to get a masters de-

gree in administration.  I hope this will help me gain knowledge to be 

a good administrator.  

     With prayers of gratitude to you,                    

                                  Sister Maria Theresa 

A message from St. Mary by the Sea. . . .  
Uganda Team. . . September 16, 2022 
Join us if you can!  Our festive yard sale event will be on 
Saturday, Sep 24th this year (see our flyer on the back 
page). This our last fundraising project of the year.  
     We hope to have many of you who live in our area do-
nate your gently used treasures, volunteer to help at the 
sale, and/or buy that special item you didn’t know you 
needed!!!    
Paying it Forward . . .  St. Aloysius graduate, Maltina, now 
the student government president of her university, has 
taken on a new challenge. She writes:  
 We are currently preparing for a health camp in this 
forth coming October intended for community outreach. 
We have so many people who lose their dear lives for fail-
ure to get medical care because they can’t afford medical 
bills. So this event will be entirely free of charge for all 
community members to get care.  
We shall have several health activities including con-
ducting different tests for diseases and donating blood.   
We are trying to source for funds from different well 
wishers to make this day happen.   
Your friend, Maltina Grace 
     We are so proud of Maltina, one of our St. Aloysius 
graduates who benefited from our scholarships!    Even as 
a college student, she is making a difference…  
she is, paying it forward! 
     You can see from this newsletter, that all students are 
back at St. Aloysius as of September 3rd! It has returned to 
being quite the busy place! Sister Maria Theresa has also 
been super busy managing the school as well as doing a 
practicum at a neighboring high school for her graduate 
degree in school administration! Enjoy the newsletter! 
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Thank you for your very generous donations! Sister appreciates all you have done for her girls. Future donation checks should be made out to  
St. Mary by the Sea Church (Please write UGANDA on the memo line) and mail to: 

St. Mary by the Sea 
ATTN: Catherine Imbrie 

P.O Box 390 
Rockaway Beach, OR 97136 

On the 15th of each month, checks will be deposited into the account for St. Aloysius Girls School, then wired to Uganda. $50 dollars sent each month 
can keep a girl in school and help with teachers' salary! It costs $500 a year for tuition, room, board and uniform.  The extra $100 is to cover increased 
cost of teacher salaries.  

 

 

              Weebale! 

 

Students waiting at the bus station for the 

school van to pick them up.  


